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    Some Council members volunteered 
to meet to formulate a plan that we can use 
going forward to disperse Council earnings 
in a acceptable manner between Saint Marks 
and the Parish of Saint Lawrence. This 
 meeting is scheduled to take place on June 
2nd at Deacon Hall meeting room #2 
on the Saint Lawrence Campus.   I want to 
thank the 9 Council members who signed up 
to meet on this date in June.   This is not 
an additional meeting for everyone,  just 
those 9 individuals who signed up at our 
May Council meeting.   The Committee 
will share its findings and recommendations 
with all at our June Council meeting. 
 
      
      Save the Date:  JULY 27th  Mass at 
Saint Marks.11:00 am.   Bishop Matano 
will be joining our Saint Marks Parish 
for this Mass.   This is a great opportunity 
for our Knights of Columbus Council to 
Attend this Mass together in our Council 
Shirts and show our UNITY to the Parish, 
Father Sirianni and Bishop Matano on this 
special occasion. 
 
 
     Another date I would like our members to 
consider  attending is June 5th at 7:15 in the 
“old” church hall at Saint Marks.   This is  
the scheduled date for our chartered troop 
#278 Boy Scouts to receive their merit badge 
advancements that they have earned over 
the past 4 months.   This Court of Awards 
would be a great spot and time for all the 
Council Knights to come out and support 
our Troop #278 in their hard earned 
achievements.   I know these young men 
would welcome us being there.  Again wear 
your Council shirts.  
 
 

 

            NEXT COUNCIL 

Meeting 
JUNE 19 

Meeting at 7:00 pm. 

 

Good of the order 
People in most need of our prayers. 

       Jim Chatterton, Derek Murphy,  
 Peter Van Slooten, Beverly Gelormini, 
Don Bixby and Gary Valentine also Felicia 
Fleszar, Joan Quarfot, Judy Maldonado, 
Ramon G.and Elaine Becker, in requiem 
Charleen L. Coast. 
 
 
. 

Mark Your Calendar: 
6/2/14 Council Committee meeting 7 pm. 
Deacon Hall, Saint Lawerence Campus 
Meeting room #2.  For those who volunteered 
at our May council meeting only. 
6/5/14  7:15 pm  BSA Troop 278 Court of 
Awards in “old church hall”. 
6/10/14  8:15 Breakfast at Long Pond  
Restaurant.  
6/12/14 1ST&2nd degree at Trinity Council in 
Webster.   Candidates to arrive @6:30pm.  
6/19  Council   Meeting at 7 pm .   Council 
room at Saint Marks. 
6/24/14 8:15 Breakfast at Long Pond 
Restaurant  
 
 

Questions/Concerns for your 
 Grand Knight:  Ken Kruger 
Please Call 585-225-5975(home) 
or 585 738-1086 (Cell).  E-Mail: 

ken kruger59@yahoo.com 
 
 

Grand Knights Message 
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 Our Website: 

 
Our Council has a 
website: 
http://www.stmarksknigh
ts.org/. 
It’s the best place to go to 
keep current on all 
events.   When you visit, 
please be sure to also 
“like” us on our new 
Facebook Page. 
   You will also be able to 
Link to our Boy Scout 
Troop #278 website from 
our Councils website. 
 
 
 
 
Council Dues:  
Please remember to send 
Your Council dues to 
Ed Weidenkeller for 
2014.  $20/year.  Ed’s 
Address: 
85 Long Park Lane 
Rochester, N.Y. 14612 
     Ed has informed me 
that we still have one 
member who has not  
paid their dues yet. 
 
 
 

JUNE 2014 Birthdays: 
 
Rev. Frederick Bush        6/7 
Peter Van Slooten            6/13 
Joe Cappon                      6/14   
Richard A Mazzatti         6/14 
Scott Murphy                    6/18 
Edward Weidenkeller      6/25  
Mike Marron                    6/27  
Henry Maldonado            6/29 
 
 
 C&B Tickets:   I understand 
that they have arrived and 
I will be bring them to our 
June Council meeting 
 
 
 
 
COFFEE FOR HOSPICE: 
   A box has been placed in the 
Narthex of Saint Marks Church 
TO COLLECT CANS OF COFFEE WHICH 
WILL BE DELIVERED TO LOCAL AREA 
HOSPICES, WHERE THE COFFEE POTS 
FOR STAFF AND PATIENTS FAMILIES 
ARE GOING 24 HOURS/DAY.  PLEASE 
CONSIDER BRINGING A CAN OF COFFEE 
AND PLACING IT IN OUR BOX FOR THIS 
GREAT CAUSE.   So far this collection 
Point is not doing well, at last check  
There was nothing in the box.  We are 
Much much better than that box 
Currently indicates.  Hopefully this will 
Improve. 

 
 
 
 
The following list of officers will 
serve our 
Council for a term of one year 
starting on July 1st, 2014 to June 
30th,2015.: 
Chaplin 
Rev. Frederick Bush (appointed) 
Spiritual Advisor 
Deacon Thomas Beck (appointed) 
Grand Knight: Ken Kruger, 4th term. 
Deputy Grand Knight: Michael R.  
Bracci 
Chancellor: Albert Bodamer 
Recorder: Rick E. Monnat 
Financial Secretary:  Edward H. 
Weidenkeller PGK (appointed) 
Treasurer: Martin D. Sindon, PGK. 
Advocate: Scott C. Murphy 
Warden:  Henry Maldonado 
Inside Guards: Ralph Dinitto 
                         Jerry Figliole 
Outside Guards: George C. 
Donohue and Richard Rizzo 
Board of Trustees: 
George Schenk PGK, FN, DD. 
Mario Di Giambattista 
Richard A. Mazzatti 
Lecturer:  Marvin J. Konz 
(appointed) 

 
  
  


